
Dear Colleagues and Friends of morphology,   

 

it is my great pleasure to invite you to the Morphology 2019 – 45th International Congress of Slovak 

Anatomical Society and 56th Lojda Symposium on Histochemistry which will take place in High Tatras, 

at Štrbské Pleso, which are one of the most beautiful sights in Slovakia.  

I am already excited about the programme of the event which will include insightful presentations 

and round discussions about the recent scientific findings in morphology complemented with a rich 

social programme. Speaking of experience from my previous years, I have always left the congress 

inspired, and I am certain that this year’s programme will be as inspiring and stimulating as the 

previous ones were.    

Surrounded by the nature of High Tatras, we will have plenty of possibilities to visit the famous gem 

of Slovakia and walk across the picturesque Tatra countryside.   

On behalf of the Organising Committee, I am already enthusiastic about meeting you all at Panorama 

Resort **** hotel where the Morphology 2019 International Congress will be held.  

Thank you for your effort. 

We look forward to seeing you at Štrbské Pleso. 

  

Ingrid Hodorová 

President of the Morphology 2019 


